STATE OF MAINE ADMINISTRATIVE & FINANCIAL SERVICES

OFFICE OF CANNARBIS POLICY KIRSTEN LC FIGUEROA
162 STATE HOUSE STATION COMMISSIONER
19 UNION STREET
FIRST FLOOR OFFICE OF CANNABIS POLICY
AUGUSTA. MAINE 04333-0162
JANET T. MILLS JOHN HUDAK
GOVERNOR DIRECTOR

March 18, 2024

Kevin Paul Glaude

via email and USPS First Class Mail

Subject: Notice of Revocation of Registry Identification Card

Dear Kevin,

The Maine Department of Administrative & Financial Services, Office of Cannabis Policy (the
Department) is responsible for the administration and oversight of the Maine Medical Use of
Cannabis Program (MMCP). The Department hereby revokes the following Registry
Identification Card: KEVIN PAUL GLAUDE, RIC18445. This is a statutorily required
revocation pursuant to 19-A M.R.S. § 2201 because the Department of Health and Human
Services has certified that you are a support obligor who is not in compliance with an order of
support. This revocation is effective three (3) calendar days after the date of this notice.

Justification for revocation:

The Department’s decision to revoke your Registry Identification Card is based the Department
of Health and Human Services, Division of Support Enforcement and Recovery, certificate dated
03/11/2024, to revoke your Medical Cannabis credentials. This certificate requires that Office of
Cannabis Policy to revoke your Medical Cannabis credentials as you have not met the terms of a
legal Child Support Order. This revocation will stay in effect until the Department of Health and
Human Services issues a Statement of Compliance indicating that you have complied with
Maine law regarding child support, or are currently considered exempt from enforcement.

For these reasons, your authorization to participate in the MMCP has been revoked. Please
immediately return your Registry Identification Card to:

Department of Administrative & Financial Services
Office of Cannabis Policy

162 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0162

Phone: (207) 287-3282 Fax: (207) 287-2671
www.maine gov/dafs/ocp/



Registration Revocation and Right to Judicial Review:

This is a final agency action by the Department. A person aggrieved by a final agency action may
file a petition for judicial review in Superior Court within 30 days from receipt of this notice. 5
MRS § 11002; Me.R.Civ.Pro. 80C.

Elisa C. Ellis, Esq.
Director of Licensing
Office of Cannabis Policy

Phone: (207) 287-3282 Fax: (207) 287-2671
www.maine.gov/dafs/ocp/





